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All of a sudden, a couple La Crosse Aquinas graduates have been thrust into  the spotlight.  

         

Payton Sterba, now a student at Marquette, and Matt Haupert, at Drake, have  produced what
has turned into a bit of an internet video sensation Aaron Rodgers  tribute

         

"I could be your Jordy" is the name of the song

         

Payton Sterba.  He and Haupert wrote and recorded the Rodgers song while  they were in La
Crosse for Thanksgiving together.  The video is also filmed  in La Crosse and scenes include
UWL, Riverside Park, and the Glory Days bar  downtown.  
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